
Certificate of Grateful Recognition6thJune 2024
With sincere thanks for your contribution to D-Day 80

the international commemoration of the 80th anniversary of the D-Day landings 
on the five beaches in Normandy, France, on 6th June 1944.

T H E  L A R G E S T  N A V A L ,  A I R  A N D  L A N D  O P E R A T I O N  I N  H I S T O R Y
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Despite the 
extraordinary 
courage 
displayed by so many on 6th 
June 1944, just one Victoria 
Cross was awarded. It went to 
Company Sergeant Major 
Stanley Hollis of the 6th 
Battalion, The Green Howards.

Nurses

Airmen Merchant Seamen

Chinese naval officer 
Huang Tingxin received 
the French Legion 
d’honneur, the highest 
order of military and civil 
honours that France 
bestows, 2006 in 
recognition of his bravery 
during D-Day.


